
December 17. 1965 

Mr. Rudolph Cartier, Director 
Drams Deportment 
The British Broadcasting Corporation 
Bead Office . Broadcasting Mouse 
London, W.1, England 

Dear Nr. Cartier: 

I regret that I am unable to comply with your request of 
December 14th, for comprehensive information pertaining 
to your drama documentary "Dallas • 22nd November." We 
have had so many requests for this type of information 
that we decided quite some time ago we could not possibly 
honor them. 

A complete report on the assassination of President 
Monody has been issued by the Marron Commission. for 
information on how to obtain a copy of this report, I 
suggest you contact the gritted States Government Print. 
ing Office, Washington, D. C. 

1 hope this information will be of assistance to you. 

Very truly yours, 

Chas. Batchelor 
Acting Chief of Police 
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